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The Tomball Art League welcomes guest 
demo artist Susan Giannantonio who loves 
to paint! She likes, as often as possible, to 
surround herself with creative people who 
are comfortable with an occasional bout of 
fun, who don’t mind getting messy with 
paint and who consider it a point of pride to 
wear staining colors under their fingernails. 
Susan never attended kindergarten and 
is on a lifelong remedial journey toward 
achieving that skill set.

“To play is to discover.”–SG
Our meetings are held in the LSC-

Tomball Community Library meeting 
room, 30555 Tomball Pkwy, 77375. Join us 
at 10:30 (doors open at 10:00) for a brief 
business meeting followed by socializing/
networking and finish with an inspiring 
demo artist.

Are you an artist? Do you work in 
watercolor, acrylics or oils? Do you work 
in clay? Pastels? Are you a photographer? 
If you enjoy fine art we invite you to join 
the Tomball Art League and see what we 

are all about. Memberships are a nominal annual due of $25/single or $35/family. We gather together to promote Art Appreciation in 
Tomball and the surrounding communities and are always striving to meet new artists in the area! Meeting and demo is free and open to 
the public! Check us out, you\'ll be surprised!

Visit our website for more information.
www.thetomballartleague.com

Tomball Art
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

ASSOCIATION 
MANAGEMENT CO.:

SCS Management Services, Inc.

Phone:.............................................................. 281-463-1777

Fax:.................................................................  281-463-0050

	 ..................... 7170 Cherry Park Drive Houston, TX 77095

Website:..........................................................www.scsgo.com

Association Manager

Blanca Galvan.................................................. 281-500-7107

Service Manager

Patty Weber...................................................... 281-500-7139

Deed Restriction Coordinator

Susan Spratley ................................................. 281-500-7118

FIRE DEPARTMENT:

Cy Fair VFD.................................................... 281-550-6663

HARRIS COUNTY SHERIFF

Sheriff Dispatch............................................... 713-221-6000

SCHOOL DISTRICT:

Cy Fair ISD...................................................... 281-897-4000

WATER DISTRICT

MUD 10.......................................................... 832-467-1599

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Harris County.................................................. 713-274-6300

CYPRESS POINT RECREATION ROOM RENTAL

Voicemail......................................................... 281-256-1579

ELECTRIC COMPANY/ OUTAGES

Centerpoint...................................................... 713-207-2222

http://www.centerpointenergy.com/en-us/residential/in-your-

community/electric-outage-center/report-streetlight-outages

GARBAGE SERVICE

Best Trash ........................................................ 281-313-2378

(Service is contracted through the MUD and trash pickup is on 

Wednesday and Saturday)

Board Meetings are the 
3rd Tuesday of every 

month at the Cypress Point 
Recreation Center beginning 

at 6:00pm
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The Power of Volunteerism

By Cheryl Conley, TWRC Wildlife Center
I often say that I’m working harder now as a volunteer president 

of a board of directors than I ever did as a paid employee. The 
hours are long, the work can be frustrating, and worrying about 
keeping our doors open is very stressful. But all it takes is for 
me to hold a tiny, helpless little opossum in my hand or witness 
the release of an animal back to the wild and I know why I do 
it. A sense of calm and purpose takes over and I feel great about 
what I’m doing.

People volunteer for a number of reasons. Some are retired and 
are looking for something meaningful to do. Some are students 
wanting to learn more about their chosen field of study. Some 
feel it’s a way to pay it forward and some don’t have a choice. 
They have to complete court-ordered community service.

I think we would all agree that helping others makes a person 
feel good but did you know that studies show there are health 
benefits from volunteering? According to Rodlescia Sneed, a 
public health research associate at Michigan State University 
who has studied the impacts of volunteering, “In my own work 
I’ve shown it’s linked to improvements in factors like depressive 
symptoms, purpose in life, and feelings of optimism.” It’s also 
been shown to lower blood pressure and reduces the feelings of 
depression.

Here’s a list of all the benefits of 
volunteering according to Non-Profit Hub:
• Boosts self-esteem
• Expands your connections - some people are just born with 

the “gift of gab” and have no trouble talking to others. For those 
that tend to be shy, it’s the perfect opportunity to make new 
friends with people who share the same interests.

• Makes you feel good
• Contributes to a longer life - volunteers encounter greater 

longevity and less frequency of heart disease. It can also slow the 
progress of Alzheimer’s and other memory loss diseases.

• Gives purpose – as we age, we sometimes feel isolated but 
no matter who we are or what our age is, volunteering can give 
our lives new meaning.

• Combats stress – studies actually show the more you 
volunteer, the happier you become. Your body releases dopamine 
in the brain when you help others. This has a positive effect on 
how you feel.

• Sets a good example – as parents, our greatest hope is that 
our children grow up to be caring, giving adults. What better 
way to make that happen than to set a good example?

• Teaches new skills – we see it all the time. Volunteers are afraid 
to pick up a bird, a squirrel or opossum. With encouragement 
and instruction, they gain confidence and learn not only to pick 
them up but to feed them. You can see the pride on their faces!

Don’t let fear stop you from volunteering. It’s very much like 
starting a new job and for those of you who work, you know 
how stressful that can be. Every non-profit knows how valuable 
volunteers are. Volunteers provide their time, energies and talents 
to help non-profits fulfill their missions. Most non-profits have 
limited budgets and volunteers are the reason many non-profits 
are able to operate and keep the bills paid.

The most important thing to remember is to do what interests 
you. Do you like working with senior citizens? The homeless? 
Dogs and cats? If you volunteer somewhere and find it’s not for 
you, keep looking until you find your passion.

If caring for injured, orphaned or displaced wildlife is of 
interest to you, please contact us. Maybe you don’t want to 
handle animals but would like to recruit fellow volunteers, work 
in fundraising or design brochures. We have many different areas 
where you can offer your time and talents. Give Berri a call at 
713.468.8972.

Make a New Year’s resolution to volunteer. You’ll be pleasantly 
surprised how this will add to your life!
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the Park Creek Newsletter contents, or 
loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, 
film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial 
use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty 
of law without written or expressed permission from the Park Creek Homeowners 
Association and Peel Inc. The information in the Park Creek Newsletter is exclusively 
for the private use of Park Creek residents only.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

AHFC Junior Hurricanes (JH) Soc-
cer Registration For the Spring 

2020 Now Open
The Junior Hurricanes Soccer League (JH) is led by professional 

United States Soccer Federation (USSF) licensed staff and is designed for 
boys & girls who want to play and have fun in a safe and developmentally 
appropriate environment. The JHSL program is being offered at multiple 
locations and in conjunction with CFSA at the Schiel Road Complex.
To learn more about each location and to register please visit www.
albionhurricanes.org. Season begins in February!

For those wishing only to train, join us in Katy for AHFC Friday Night 
Academy. Visit Katy Youth Soccer to register for this Friday Fun Program.

AHFC is proud to partner with New Territory and offer New Territory 
Thursday Night Academy, a 5-week Skills Program.

Email us at  jhsl@albionhurricanes.org  for more information or 
questions.

Office Phone:713-939-7473
Want a more competitive program? Join AHFC! Call us and we can find 

you a team: 713-939-7473. Website: www.albionhurricanes.orgRegards,
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